Saint Andrew Catholic Church
9950 Northwest 29" Street

Coral Springs, Florida 33065

parish(@sacccs.org

954.752:3950

4 May 2017

Sir Lawrence Carballo

Grand Knight

Knights of Columbus Council 8838
7302 Northwest 761 Terrace
Parkland, Florida 33067-3317

Dear Sir Carballo:

I take this opportunity to thank you and the members of Knights of Columbus Council 8838 for
your generosity to Saint Andrew Parish.

In particular, I thank you for providing the food and donating all the proceeds from the Lenten
Supper on Friday, April 7% In addition, I wish to acknowledge your very generous donation to
the parish food pantry which assists the less fortunate members of the parish. Finally, I am very
grateful for the donation made to help defray the cost of sending the youth of the parish to the
Florida Steubenville Conference to be held at the end of June.

Each of these generous acts is greatly appreciated and will benefit so many in the parish
community. In my name and on behalf of all of us at Saint Andrew Parish, please convey to my
brother Knights imy sincere gratitude for your generosity.

With kind regards, I remain

Sincerely in Christ,
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Reverend Monsignor Michael A. Souckar
Pastor
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